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Great Yarmouth Potteries is a family run business that specialises in the design and production of limited 
edition pottery, paintings and sculpture.  We are contacting you to offer your school the opportunity to take 
advantage of our clay work for Schools classes.  We travel to schools across Norfolk and Suffolk providing 
stimulating workshops in coil and clay work.  The emphasis of the classes is to encourage learning whilst 
offering a fun activity with an end product that the children can take home.   
 
The sessions last approximately 45 minutes, and can be offered as a one off class or a series of workshops 
geared towards the development of key skills.  Workshops can be tailored to meet specific curriculum needs 
(e.g. Art & Design Unit 1C ‘What is sculpture?’) or can be linked into current school events.  In the past children 
have made everything from copies of Norwich castle and busts of Tutankhamen to likenesses of David 
Beckham or even their teachers!  Staff require no experience but in the past have enjoyed joining in! 
 
The cost of each session is £40 (a discount is available for multiple bookings) and this includes both the tuition 
from one of our highly experienced tutors and all the materials and tools required for the class (maximum of 30 
children per workshop).  An additional charge of 25p per mile is made to cover fuel costs.   
 
In addition to clay workshops we can also offer art classes to schools to cover areas of the Art & Design 
curriculum including Self Portrait (Unit 1A) and Portraying relationships (Unit 3A).   
 
 If you don’t want us to come to you then why not come to us! Great Yarmouth Potteries also houses a herring 
smoking museum and children can learn about how pottery is made, look around the museum and see some 
of the wonderful paintings on display.  Art & Pottery classes can also be delivered at the potteries either for 
students or as a fun team building activity for teachers! 
 
We have also helped many schools with fundraising activities or commemorative events by producing unique 
mugs, plates and cups with a school logo or reproduction of a pupils winning design on them. 
 
If you would like more information on any of the services we offer or would like to make a booking then please 
contact me either by telephone or e-mail using the above details.  Alternatively feel free to drop in to the 
Potteries for a cup of tea and a chat  
 
We would like to thank you for taking the time to read this letter and look forward to hearing from you soon. 
 
Karen Childs 
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